Texas Western, Inc.

4255 LBJ FREEWAY, SUITE 238 & DaALLAS, TEXAS 75234 ¢ (214) 233-8868

December 13, 1973

0il Conservation Commission
State of New Mexico

P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Attention: Mr. Joe D. Ramey
Dear Mr. Ramey:
With reference to your letter of December 6, 1973, advising us that
Form C-101 covering intent to drill State 4, Section 4, T-10-S,
R-33E, had been cancelled, we are enclosing a new Form C-101 refil-
ing intention to drill.
We have been unable to obtain a rig and therefore no progress has
been made on this location. Just as soon as we are able to securs
a drilling rig, the well will be drilled.

S Yours very truly,
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